

## City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

Ken Schultz Mayor UTILITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION HYDROLOGY SECTION (505) 768-2650

January 18, 1988

David M.Y. Millikan, P.E. Post Office Box 681954 Houston, Texas 77068

RE: REVISED GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN OF BANQUEST BUILDING (KELEHER EXECUTIVE CENTER) RECEIVED DECEMBER 27, 1987

FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL (J-14/D56)

Dear Mr. Millikan:

The above referenced submittal dated December 24, 1987, is approved for Building Permit.

Include this approved plan with the construction sets routed for sign-offs. If the Building Permit has already been issued, then it is your responsibility to see that the contractor has copies of this approved plan for construction.

If you have any further questions, call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Roger A. Green, P.E.

C.E./Hydrology Section

RAG/bsj

Walter Nickerson, P.E., City Engineer

**PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT** 

**ENGINEERING GROUP** 

Telephone (505) 768-2500